
January 19, 1984 

Law Offices of 

STEPHEN M. TAMCHIN 
1815 Third Avenue 

Oal.Jand, California 94606 
(415) 451-4500 

Wendy Perron, Director 
Bennington College 
Judson Project 
19 0 Si x th Ave. 
New York, New York 10013 

Dear Wendy, 

Happy New Year. Thank you for your response and t he 
reviews . 

By asking for an itinerary, I did not require an 
"official itinerary" - simply a projection, an antic ipate d 
schedule. My upset, concern and " tough" letters we re 
due to lack of communication, until your letter of Octobe r 

/q, 1983, I did not know the location or condition of my 
exhibition prints. 

At the close of the exhibition please ship my phot ographs 
to me c/o Stephen M. Tamchin, 1815 Third Ave., Oak la nd , 
CA 94606. Prior to shipment, please inform me of tr ans port 
method and approximate arrival date. 

Please keep me informed, really, that is all I ever as k e d . 
Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 
r 

<--,~ 
Terry Schutte 
Comptroller 

cc: Daniel Cameron 


